

Newsletter

Friday 3rd March 2023

Resilience - The process and outcome of successfully adapting to difficult or challenging life experiences.



GREENHEART



















Democracy



Aspiration



Reflection

AWARD WINNERS

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Ali, Ahmed, Elizabeth, Freya M, Robyn

Year 2: Henry, Evie, Ava, Miyah, Shay

Year 3: Nehemiah, Ella-Mae, Sriaryan, Menesh

Year 4: Elizabeth, Joshua, Angel, Shyaan

Year 5: Logan, Sham, Isabella, Isabelle

Year 6: Jake, Ella-Grace, Kevae, Jessica



VALUE OF THE MONTH

RESILIENCE

Be Kind to Yourself

Difficulties appear when we least expect them.

They can throw us off course and make everything seem hard.

Give yourself time and don't be too hard on yourself.

Everyone makes mistakes and has a bad day.

Try to work out how you can avoid something happening again and above all, be kind to yourself.



ATTENDANCE

Our target for attendance is 96%

Attendance 13th –17th Feb:

95.4% Almost!

Year 1: 92.3%

Year 2: 93%

Year 3: 96.5%

Year 4: 97.7%

Year 5: 96.1%

Year 6: 96.5%

Well done, I hope you enjoy your Classopoly Rewards.

Year 3: Silly Sock Day

Monday 6th March



Year 4: Hot Chocolate &

Cookies

Year 5: Just Dance Party

Year 6: Free Art Afternoon

SPRING TERM

Thursday 16th March - Reception Mother's Day Afternoon 2pm Thursday 16th March - Year 1 Family Craft Session 9am

Tuesday 21st March 9am - Parent and Child Phonics Workshop

Tuesday 21st March 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents' Reading Workshop

Wednesday 29th March am EYFS/KS1 Easter Bonnet Singalong pm KS2

Thursday 30th March - Easter Craft Workshop 9am Reception and Nursery

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April - Easter Holiday, school closed



BOOK DAY

2 MARCH 2023









For more photos and videos from the day, please see our Facebook Page.

HOUSEHOLD SUPPORT FUND Winter 2022-23

Following approval by Cabinet in December 2022, the Household Support Fund is being made available to ease financial pressures faced by thousands of vulnerable households living in Birmingham.

The Household Support Fund is a fixed amount of money available to local authorities by the Department for Work and Pensions (DWP), to be used to support households in the most need, with essentials such as food, energy and essential goods and supplies such as water.

This is an application based scheme open to all households and will be opening in February 2023.

To apply, potential applicants will be required to complete an online form, asking questions aimed at determining their suitability for the grant.

www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/50231/coronavirus_covid-19/2497/household_support_fund

All applicants will be contacted via email on the outcome of their enquiry and next steps.

If you are unable to access the form above, then please use the phone number provided below to progress your enquiry.

0121 634 7100

Alternatively, should you require support from school with completing the form, please contact the school office on 464 4302 to make an appointment.

ECO COUNCIL HEALTHY RECIPE

Breakfast Ideas Fruit on a bed of yoghurt

Put a layer of yoghurt in the bottom of a dish and arrange pieces of fruit into any picture you fancy. Easy and the kids will love it!

Chosen by Milo Duggan



COMPETITION TIME

